
 

INVITATION 

 

I would like to inform you that from 9-11 may 2025, an international long RANGE 

sniper competition called  Mistrzostwa Polska Long Range will take place on the 

premises of the Land Forces Training Centre in Bemowo Piskie 

 

Based on  the experience of snipers from 15th MECHANIZED BRIGADE, we decided 

to organize an international long range sniper competition of the armies of nato 

countries , especially our CLOSE ALLIES.  I would like to invite You.  

The aim of the competition is to promote long range shooting, as well as the 

exchange of experience and the integration of uniformed services and civilian. The 

aim of the competition is to improve the qualifications of officers and soldiers through 

mutual competition. Bearing in mind the interest in the competition and the eagerness 

to improve participants' qualifications and skills, we would like to  invite  You on the 

competition. 

We would like to encourage you to visit  our website WWW.MPLR.PL in order  to get 

acquainted  with the regulations of  the competitions or to contact the organizer - 

liutenant Michał OLEKSIUK (phone number 507973794). 

AT THE SAME TIME, WE WOULD LIKE TO INVITE YOU TO PROMOTE YOURS  

CLUB BY PUTTING UP A PROMOTIONAL TENT. 

 

    

 

    YOUR SINCERELY 

              Michał OLEKSIUK 

http://www.mplr.pl/

